
Sunday, February 23, 2020 

 

DONUT MISS THE FUN 

Did you know that we have donuts and coffee in the Christian Family Life Center every Sunday 
morning starting at 9am?  We also have milk and juice and fruit and sometimes bonus treats but 
it’s really all about the donuts and coffee ;) This is a great time to gather in fellowship to share our 
lives and concerns.  It provides a weekly opportunity to connect with each other and build our 
Fellowship Family.  Hope to see you there next week! 

And, by the way, we could use a few more families to volunteer to pick up the donuts.  If you are 
able and interested to help out one Sunday morning a month, please see Christina Cockrum or 
Joanne Cantrell. 

 

RUN, FELLOWSHIP, RUN 

Calling all Runners… we are coming up on the River 2 River Relay again.  If you are planning on 
running with the Church’s team or would like more information about it, please stay for a brief 
meeting after church TODAY.  Please contact Karamie Waller at 771-6777 if you are not able to make 
it to this meeting. 

 

SAYONARA – SEE YOU LATER, ALLIGATOR! 

The McLaughlin Family invites you to celebrate Conrad’s upcoming departure for Colorado. ;)  
Come out this afternoon, Sunday, February 23, at 4pm, and wish him luck as he begins this new job 
and new chapter of his life. 

 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 

Church leaders and committee chairs are urged to attend the Council Meeting this Wednesday, 
February 26 at 6pm.  If you have anything to add to the agenda or the calendar, please have it to 
the office no later than 1pm on Tuesday, February 25. 

 

MID-WEEK BIBLE STUDY 

In the sixth chapter of Mark’s gospel, Jesus continues his ministry, his healing, and his preaching. 
Now, though, Jesus also sends out his apostles to try to do the same things on their own. Jesus also 
visits his family where he receives something less than a warm welcome.  Come out to see how this 
all unfolds this Wednesday night, February 26, at 7pm. 

 

 



MEN’S MEETINGS 

Pastor Tom is gathering the men together for prayer and discussion each Thursday morning on a 
rotating time schedule.  The weekly meetings will be held in his office and you can enter through 
that side door. 

 1st Thursdays at 5am 

 2nd Thursdays at 6am 

 3rd Thursdays at 7am 

 4th Thursdays at 8am 

 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

All members are encouraged to attend the Quarterly Meeting on Wednesday, March 4 at 7pm.  If 
you have anything to add to the agenda or the calendar, please have it to the office no later than 
1pm on Tuesday, March 3. 

 

GOOD NEWS 

Great things are happening at Vienna Grade School on Thursday afternoons. If you would like to 
be a part of the Good News Club, please let us know.  Additional Volunteers are always needed and 
always welcomed.  Please contact Pastor Tom or Joanne if you are interested.  

 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE 

In fact, it’s never too late to start a Bible Reading Plan!  You can find undated reading plans in the 
Bookstore.  Grab on and start today!!! 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

Joanne will be out of the office on vacation from Friday, March 6 – Sunday, March 15.  Please plan 
ahead if there is anything that you will need during that week.  There will be no one covering the 
office in her absence.  She can be reach sporadically through email if you need anything. 

 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

Fellowship will host the next Community Blood Drive on Monday, March 16, from 12-6pm.  Walk-
ins are welcome, but appointments are highly encouraged. If you are interested in donating blood, 
please visit the Red Cross site at https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html.   

 

  

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html


YEAR-ROUND VOLUNTEERS 

Have you felt a tugging on your heart?  Is God calling you to be a part of something bigger?  
Operation Christmas Child could be for you.  If you are interested in learning more about the many 
year-round volunteer opportunities with OCC, please join us at the upcoming Harvest Celebration 
on Saturday, March 21 at 11am here at Fellowship.  A light lunch will be served, so please let Joanne 
know if you will be attending. 

 

CHECK THE BOX 

Just a reminder… if you have a mailbox outside the church office, please be sure to check it and 
empty it on a weekly basis.  Vouchers and other time sensitive items are placed in them throughout 
the week.  If you need a slot and don’t have one, please let Joanne know.  She will get one made for 
you. 

 

EMAILS 

Each week, we send out at least one email – the Announcements email.  We also send out prayer 
requests, reminders and other important information as it necessary.  If you would like to be added 
to the email list, please fill out and return the Connection Card at the bottom of the bulletin. 

 

ONLINE CALENDAR 

Before planning a Department or Committee event, please be sure to double check the calendar to 
make sure there is not something already scheduled.  The Online calendar is updated at least once 
a week, sometimes more.  However, always verify the date with the calendar in the office to be sure 
before planning your events just in case. 

 

WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

With the change in the way the bulletins are being done, if you have anything for announcements, 
please turn into the office by Wednesday evenings.  You can leave a note on the desk or send an 
email to joannecantrell@fellowshipbaptistvienna.com.  

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

If you have any prayer requests to add to the weekly prayer sheet, please email them to Joanne by 
Wednesday at 10am.   joannecantrell@fellowshipbaptistvienna.com.  

 

** If you see something that is incorrect in these announcements,  
please let me know so that I can make that correction! ** 

mailto:joannecantrell@fellowshipbaptistvienna.com
mailto:joannecantrell@fellowshipbaptistvienna.com


 

SUNDAY, February 23 

Going Away Party for Conrad McLaughlin 
4pm in the Christian Family Life Center 

Fellowship Groups 
6pm at Fellowship, Gray’s, Cockrum’s 
(Haney Group is meeting at the church) 

 

WEDNESDAY, February 26 

Church Council Meeting 
6pm in the Ch3 Classroom 

Adult Bible Study 
Youth Group 
Children’s Ministry 

7pm at Fellowship 

 

THURSDAY, February 20 

Senior Adult Bible Study 
10am at Autumn Ridge 

Good News Club 
2:45pm at Vienna Grade School 

 

SATURDAY, February 29 

YOUTH Volleyball  
TBA at Simpson  

ADULT Volleyball Tournament 
TBA at New Hope 

 

SUNDAY, March 1 

Deacons’ Meeting 
8am in the C2 Classroom 

Lord’s Supper Service 
6pm in the Sanctuary 

 

WEDNESDAY, March 4 

Safety & Security Committee Meeting 
6pm in the Ch3 Classroom 

Quarterly Business Meeting 
Youth Group 
Children’s Ministry 

7pm at Fellowship 

 

THURSDAY, March 5 

Senior Adult Bible Study 
10am at Autumn Ridge 

Good News Club 
2:45pm at Vienna Grade School 

 

SUNDAY, MARCH 8 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME BEGINS 
2am Spring Forward 

Fellowship Groups 
6pm at Fellowship, Gray’s, Cockrum’s, and 
Haney’s 

 

Joanne will be on vacation  
Friday, March 6 – Sunday, March 15.  
 
 
 

 

Be sure to check out the ONLINE CALENDAR for additional events and updates! 

http://www.fellowshipbaptistvienna.com/


 

Sunday School: 123 
Morning Worship: 179 

 

Weekly Budget: $ 5,100.50 
Amount Received: $ 3,933.46 

 

2019-2020 Budget:  $ 265,226.13 
Amount Received: $ 110,409.14  
 
 
 

 

 
  

February 23 March 1 
 

February 23 March 1 
Austin Adams Linda Moore  Greg Brown Lorylee Hensley 
Dan Kerley Melanie Smith  Katelynne Cantrell Owen Gray 

  

February 23 March 1 
 

February 23 March 1 
Terry & Sue Alsip Teale Betts & Kate Cantrell  Mark Bundren Fred Moore 
   Jim Haney Dale Russell 

February 23 March 1 
 

February 23 March 1 
Volunteer Needed Clea Russell  Jerry Miller Larry McGill 
Isaac Smith Haley Bundren  Wade Stewart Randy McLaughlin 
   Don Stockdale Terry Alsip 
February 26 March 4  Conrad McLaughlin David Jones 
Lana McLaughlin Sandra McGill     
Judy Miller Hannah Gray    

  
 


